
Changes to EIA Petroleum Data Program 
 
As a result of the FY 2011 funding level provided to the U.S. Energy Information 
Administration, the following surveys and publications have been suspended: 

EIA-782B, “Resellers’/Retailers’ Monthly Petroleum Product Sales Report”  
EIA-863, “Petroleum Product Sales Identification Survey” 
Petroleum Marketing Annual 
 
 
As of August 17, 2011, the following survey and publication have been reinstated:  
 
EIA-821, “Annual Fuel Oil and Kerosene Sales Report” 
Fuel Oil and Kerosene Sales 
 


